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FBI Tech Support Launches Investigation to Remove Hackers 

LAKE VELARIS, Wash. – At 1:27 p.m. the FBI IT support has arrived at Velaris Medical 

Centre and is taking over the investigation into the current security breach. 

 “We are very pleased that the FBI has come to help us rid our VelTech of the hacker,” 

Mike Gentry, IT Manager at VMC. “We welcome their tools and expertise to secure the VelTech 

system, so we can return to our top tier patient care.” 

 The investigation is underway to determine who caused the hacking and hope to soon 

return to a secured system, so VMC can go back to its regular care. 

 “We are sorry that this is disrupting any patient care and are enthusiastic that authorities 

have arrived to help restore our VelTech security,” said George Walsh, CEO of VMC. 

 Any updates will be posted as they come to light, make sure to be subscribed for updates. 

For any concerns please call our customer hotline 1-800-555-5555. 
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